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Arts, Communications, 
Entertainment and 
Sports Section

The Arts, Communications, Entertain-
ment and Sports (ACES) Section held its fi rst 
monthly meeting of the new year at Ringside 
Creative. Ringside gave ACES members a tour 
of its state-of-the-art interactive motion pic-
ture and music production facility, allowing 
a behind-the-scenes look at how entertain-
ment projects are created. The next ACES 
meeting will be held Thursday, February 
18. To learn more about ACES events, con-
tact Ethan Bordman at ethanyalebordman@
yahoo.com.

Business Law Section

The next section council meeting will be 
held on March 18 at 3 p.m. at the State Bar in 
Lansing. The Business Law Institute will be 
held May 21 and 22 in Grand Rapids. Watch 
for our monthly e-newsletter or visit our web-
site at http://www.michbar.org/business/ to 
learn more about the section and upcoming 
events. The section is looking for new mem-
bers for its committees. Contact our section 
leadership to participate.

Paralegal/Legal Assistant Section

The Paralegal/Legal Assistant Section’s 
Annual Day of Education will be held Fri-
day, May 7, at the Auburn Hills campus of 
Baker College. Details will be available soon 
at the section’s website at www.michbar.
org/paralegal.

Real Property Law Section

The 2010 Winter Conference, “Being an 
Agent of Change,” will be held March 11–13 
at The Westin Kierland Resort & Spa, Scotts-
dale, Arizona. Program chairs are Laura M. 
Lynch, Laura McMahon Lynch PLC; and 
Margaret Van Meter, Warner Norcross & 
Judd LLP. For more information, visit the 
section’s website at www.michbar.org/real
property/winterconf.cfm or call Arlene Ru-
binstein at (248) 644-7378. Register online 
at http://e.michbar.org. ■


